Wind Symphony
ILMEA Playing Assessment
Dear Wind Symphony Member 2020-21,
Congratulations on being selected into the HPHS Wind Symphony! Being in this ensemble provides you with the opportunity to make incredible music and be a part of a first-class performing ensemble; it is up to each member of the group to seize this opportunity and make the most of it. While making great music is one of the most satisfying things in the world, it does not come without hard work. As a member of the Wind Symphony, you have a responsibility to push your musicianship as far as it can go for your own improvement as well as the benefit of the entire group. The literature that we will be performing will be very challenging, so an emphasis must be made on individual practice and preparation. Private lessons are highly encouraged, and will make your participation in Wind Symphony even richer.
To track your individual growth as a musician, you will be required to perform some playing assessments this year. Your first playing assessment will occur the week of September 7th. This assessment will count as a 100-point grade for Wind Symphony and will also be used to determine which students get to take the ILMEA District Band/Orchestra audition (ILMEA has a limit on the number of students that can audition from each school). The materials are listed below and are found on the band website: hphsband.org under “Current Students > Audition Music.” Print them out yourself and practice early!
Woodwinds & Brass
[bookmark: _GoBack]ILMEA Scale sheet – SUBMITTED BY FLIPGRID* by September 7. (*Flipgrid is a free app for your chromebook that we will discuss at the beginning of the year.)
· Play the entire sheet
· All scales should be tongued
· Your tempo must be at least quarter note = 40 bpm. For more advanced players, try to get closer to q = 72.
· ILMEA Etudes – played in person for Mr. Chodoroff
· Prepare both etudes for your instrument in their entirety.
Percussion
· For your Wind Symphony grade, prepare the snare drum and mallet etudes only in their entirety.
· If you want to be considered for ILMEA, you will also need to play the tympani, cymbal, and tambourine excerpts for your playing test (they won’t count towards your grade, but will determine your ILMEA participation). 
This material will give your summer practice sessions some good focus. Remember to keep playing consistently over the summer in order to keep building upon all that you have learned this year. I look forward to an incredible year in Wind Symphony…together we can create the greatest music!
Sincerely,
Mr. Chodoroff    
